644 Island Way December 2023

Community Newsletter

ANNOUCEMENT

It Is with great sadness that we
announce the passing of Nikki
Papadopoulos our neighbor and

great friend who resided in unit 108.

Nikki was a resident of Bay House
for many years and will be truly
missed by all.

BUILDING CLEANLINESS

Please keep our building free from
trash. If you see loose plastic bags
pick them up and throw them away
properly. If you have a pet clean up
after it. If you drop something pick it
up. If you use a cart return it to the
storage area.

Remember we must keep even the
smallest amount of trash out of our
beautiful bay.

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

December 9 at 6:30 pm- Lighted Boat Parade will be passing all
around the island

GRILL OPERATION

After uncovering grill check the pellet
bin on the left side and ensure it is
full. Push power button on left panel,
it will light up when on and move dial
to the right to set temperature. For
gas grill type grilling use highest
setting. Close lid and allow to heat,
once heated place food on grates.
Once done clean grates and area
underneath and re-cover once
cooled.

December 12 at 4pm to 6pm - Making Spirits Bright Parade starting
at Island Way Girill

WEBSITES

https://www.mvislandestates.net




